
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow us @WPS_school 

28th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been wonderful to see so many incredible eggs 
brightening up our school this week! The creativity has been 
amazing - such brilliant ideas and superb entries! I would like to 
thank The School Council who had a difficult job to decide upon 
the winners, and they took their role very seriously. They 
deliberated over which the winning entries were before deciding.  
Thank you for all your support in this event and all through this 
term.  
 
We at Werrington wish you all a very Happy Easter and Eid al-fitr 
this holiday.  
 
Best wishes, 
Mr Moody 

School Noticeboard 
 
April 2024 
15 - Return to School 
17 - Year 2 Museum Visit 
22 - Whole School Judaism Day 
24/26 - Year 4 Caythorpe 
Residential 
 
May 2024 
w/b 13 Year 6 SATS 
14  Year 5 trip 
17   Year 6 trip 
24  Year 6 trip 
27-31  May half term 

Class Attendance for the Week 
4K - 98.2% 

 Whole School Attendance for 
the Week 

93.9% 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RSG Oliver & 
Theo 

For creating CRACKING lookalikes of Supertato and his arch enemy Evil Pea! 

RM Charlotte You must be EGGSausted after creating a wonderful under the sea mermaid model!  

1AP Max What a super creation of Mr Tickle! Great work, well done! 

1W Emily For creating a cracking zoo scene! Fantastic work. Well done! 

2TA Annabella What an EGGxtraordinary design!  You did a brilliant job. Well done. 

2S Zoya For creating a fantastic egg design. 

3C Sandra For an EGGxcellent forest scene of our classroom. You did a CRACKING job!  

3PC Alex For making a fantastic Harry Potter Eggwarts scene! 

4K Imogen We were surprised your Creme Egg entry didn’t get eaten before being judged, it looked 
so realistic! Very well done! 

4TB Lottie What a super ‘Egg Shearan’ design Lottie! Well done!  

5M Nathan For a terrifically “egg”citing wrestling match! 

5TW Thomas For a totally awesome out of this world EGGstravaganza! 

6RN Isobel A terrific Mr Men entry - you did a cracking job! 

6J Dominic For a ‘Eggcellent Class of 6J’ entry - the detail wowed the School Council 

STARS OF THE WEEK 



 
 
 
 

Our Eggcellent Egg Decoration Winners 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception    
This week the children have enjoyed learning about the Easter story. They 
have been making Easter baskets and filling eggs to to explore weight. In 
phonics we have learnt the sounds, ‘air’ (chair), ‘ear’ (hear) and ‘ure’ (cure).  
Well done to all of the children who took part in the Easter egg competition. 
All of the eggs look amazing! We are very impressed with the creativity skills 
on show. Below are some photographs of some of the Reception eggs. 
Finally, we’d like to wish everyone a relaxing Easter break. We will see you in 
the summer term. Please remember to bring in a baby photo! Also our PE 
day has changed to a Friday so please wear your kit on this day! 



 

 

 

Year 1   
This week in Year 1, we have reviewed our learning in Maths where we have 
focused on place value to 50. In English, we have been looking at our non-
fiction book ‘Eggs and Chicks’ by Fiona Patchett. The children have read the 
text together and then answered questions about what they have read. In 
RE, the children have been learning about the Easter story and sequencing 
pictures to re-tell the story. As a reward for filling their class marble jars, the 
children enjoyed coming into school today in their pyjamas and sharing 
stories with their friends.  
Well done to all of the children for their fantastic entries into the Easter egg 
decorating competition! We have really loved looking at all of the entries and 
seeing such great creativity. We hope you all have a great 2 week break and 
look forward to seeing you back in school after the Easter break! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 
In English this week we have been writing letters to persuade Rapunzel to 
leave the tower despite being afraid of the mean witch. The children have 
used their Year 2 writing skills to produce some excellent work. 
Leading on from our science unit about plants, the children really enjoyed 
planting some wild flowers around the school in the hope that we might 
welcome some more wildlife to our school grounds. 
Thank you to all of the children who took part in the Easter egg competition. 
Photographed below are some of the fantastically creative entries. 
Finally, we would like to wish the children and parents a happy Easter and a 
relaxing break. 
Remember that PE days next half term are now Wednesday & Thursday. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 
 
This week, Year 3 put on an incredible performance for their celebration 
assembly to parents and carers. We are very proud of the children for what 
they have achieved so far this year. Thank you to parents and carers for 
helping the children with learning their lines at home. Also this week, the 
children have sowed wildflower seeds at the front of the classrooms. We are 
looking forward to seeing the flowers grow. 
 
Well done to all of the children who took part in the Easter egg competition. 
All of the eggs look amazing! We are very impressed with the creativity skills 
on show. Below are some photographs of some of the Year 3 eggs. Finally, 
we’d like to wish everyone a relaxing Easter break. We will see you in the 
summer term ready for even more exciting learning! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 
What a happy and productive term, Year 4! You should be so proud of the efforts 
you have put in to try your best, even when things are tricky. 
 
To get you all in the mood for our Easter break, we are ‘egg-cited’ to share our ‘egg-
cellent’ entries for the school egg decorating competition. We were ‘shell-shocked’ 
by the level of creativity. We hope you have an enjoyable, and restful, two weeks. 



 

 

 

  

 

 

Year 5 
Wow! Your entries for the egg competition were amazing! Trying to resist 
using eggy puns here but can’t - they were egg-cellent! Thank you so much 
for supporting this competition. What a lovely way to end our Spring Term. 
We hope you have a great Easter break! 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 
 
We have had a fantastic week learning the Easter story using Talk for Writing 
symbols which enabled us to tell the whole story without the need for a script. 
Although the children were sad to finish their PE sports - tennis and yoga, they are 
looking forward to getting outside in the summer term when their focus will be 
athletics and orienteering (on Mondays and Wednesdays).  
Each child has brought home their Easter Holiday Homework Packs to complete 
over the break - this will help the children keep practicing the key skills that they 
have worked so hard to master this year. 
Our 'eggcellent' Egg competition entries have made us 'eggstatic' and  we wish you 
and your children a Happy Easter! 


